
 
 

MEMORANDUM 

February 3, 2025 

 

TO:  File No. S7-2024-05 

FROM: Charles Lee  
  Office of Acting Chairman Mark T. Uyeda  
 
RE: Meeting with Representatives of the Loan Syndications and Trading Association 

(“LSTA”) 

On February 3, 2025, Acting Chairman Mark T. Uyeda, his senior advisor, Charles Lee, and 
members of the Commission staff met in person and telephonically with representatives of the 
LSTA. 
 
The members of the Commission staff were: 

• Sarah ten Siethoff, Associate Director, Division of Investment Management 
• Jennifer McHugh, Senior Special Counsel, Division of Investment Management 
• Adele Kittredge Murray, Private Funds Attorney Fellow, Division of Investment 

Management 
• Kayla Roberts, Senior Special Counsel, Division of Corporation Finance 

 
The LSTA representatives were: 

• Sean Griffin, CEO & Executive Director 
• Elliott Ganz, Head of Advocacy 
• Tess Virmani, Deputy General Counsel & EVP – Head of Policy 

 
Among other matters, the participants discussed LSTA’s comment letter submitted in response to 
the proposed rule Financial Data Transparency Act Joint Data Standards. 
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